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It has definitely been a very different 6 months this year and even though we have all been 
at home rather than out and about it seems to have flown by and we are already into the 
second half of the year.  I would like to thank all of you for respecting the new visitation 
rules, it seems to be working really well. I hope you are all enjoying seeing your loved ones 
and being able to spend time with them. 

There are a few changes that have come through in the last few days:-

• Children under age 16 are now able to visit but will be counted in the 2 person per visit.  

Visitors have a responsibility to supervise any children with them, practise hand hygiene 
and respiratory etiquette. 

• At the moment the Australian Health Protection Principle Committee have 
recommended that external excursions for groups of residents not be permitted. 
However, individuals and family members (close friends, partners, couples or 
siblings/familial groups) should be permitted to leave “The Willows” to attend small 
family gatherings. 

Please remember to call during the week to schedule your appointments. I hope you all have 
a good month and we all start adjusting to the “new normal”. 

Maryann Inbari – Financial Controller

Welcome to our latest newsletter to keep you updated on how your loved ones are 
looked after as well as to let you know what is happening now and in the future at 

The Willows Private Nursing Home. We hope you enjoyed all our previous newsletters. 
If you did not get to see them, please click HERE, and it will take you to our website where 

you will find all previous newsletters.

OUR PHILOSOPHY 
“TO PROVIDE OPTIMUM HEALTH CARE AND REHABILITATION IN AN ENVIRONMENT 

WHICH RESPECTS THE RIGHTS, DIGNITY AND FEELINGS OF THE RESIDENTS. 
OUR HEALTH CARE IS GIVEN WITH COMPASSION, CARE, LOVE AND 

ENCOURAGEMENT WITH EVERY CONSIDERATION FOR PRIVACY, 
COMFORT AND THE INDEPENDENCE OF OUR RESIDENTS”

• You are receiving this email because you currently have a loved one at The Willows Private Nursing Home.
• Copyright © - 2019/2020 The Willows Private Nursing Home. All rights reserved.
• The Willows Private Nursing Home does not provide medical, diagnosis or treatment advice.
• If you wish to UNSUBSCRIBE from this email, then please click HERE and tell us why. We would be sorry to see 
you not be kept updated from “Whispers from the Wilows”.
If you wish to UPDATE SUBSCRIPTION PREFERENCE, then please click HERE

THIS MONTH’S PASTORAL PRAYER

JULY BLOOM - SINGAPORE ORCHID

ASHFIELD AND SURROUNDS

Some useful links:
• OUR SUBURB - https://sydneysuburbreviews.com/ashfield/
• INNER WEST COUNCIL - https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au
• ASHFIELD MALL - http://www.ashfieldmall.com.au
• ASHFIELD BUNNINGS WAREHOUSE - https://www.bunnings.com.au/stores/nsw/ashfield
• ASHFIELD AREA GUIDE - https://www.timeout.com/sydney/things-to-do/ashfield-area-guide

SUDOKU PUZZLE:
Sudoku is easy to play and the rules are simple. Fill in the blanks so that each row, each column, 
and each of the nine 3x3 grids contain one instance of each of the numbers 1 through 9.

HEALTH AND WELLNESS

Influenza is here! We want to ensure you know everything and anything about influenza, how to 
prevent it, and how to best treat this viral infection if your child comes down with it. The flu is 
often perceived as a mild sickness, although it can turn out to be much, much more. The best way 
to prevent the flu is to get a flu shot, but other measures can be taken. We know you care about 
the health of your kids and we do too!

Every year millions of people are affected by influenza. Most manage to fight it off, but in some 
cases, while your immune system is weak, the flu can lead to other deadlier diseases such as 
pneumonia and sepsis. The flu is a contagious respiratory illness that mainly causes fatigue, 
headaches, runny nose, congestion, cough, muscle aches, and a fever. People that have the flu are 
most contagious for the first four days of having been sick.

Scientists say the flu can spread from up to six feet away. It can travel through the air just from 
someone talking, and someone else could get the virus into their lungs. It also spreads by 
touching things that have been touched by someone who has the virus and then touching your 
eyes, nose, or mouth. Let’s face it, kids are not the best about washing their hands so things like 
the flu can spread quickly among them. If your child has the flu, the best thing to do is to refrain 
from taking them anywhere into the public.

There are many ways to prevent the flu, and many steps can be taken along with getting a flu 
shot. Obviously, the first step is to have a flu shot. We recommend that everyone 6 months and 
older should get one. There are different types of flu shots, which one you get will depend on 
your age. A flu shot has many benefits. For example, for those with cardiac problems, a flu shot 
can lower the risk of problems associated with the heart. Women that are pregnant are more 
susceptible to the flu, getting a flu shot can reduce the chance of getting the flu by 50%!
Children are also more prone to the flu. Because they are young and their immune systems 
haven’t had time to fully develop, a flu shot can help protect them from influenza.
Millions of Americans receive a flu shot every year. Although a flu shot, like any vaccine, can have 
some side effects, it cannot give you the flu. If by chance you did not get a flu shot and happen to 
get the flu, many actions can be taken.

Hello everyone, from the Diversional Therapy cube.

We have introduced portable DVD players for the residents who have chosen to isolate and they 
are enjoying being able to watch a great selection of DVD’s. A message has been sent to the 
Catholic Priest to resume Mass as soon as possible, provided they had had their flu vaccinations.  
Unfortunately the Anglican Minister, Brother Jim Le Huray has a medical issue and will not be 
able to resume services at this time. We have a smart television and residents, if they choose, will 
be able to listen to hymns, scripture readings and even follow Mass and Anglican Service on 
YouTube. 

We have also introduced Zumba which residents assisted by staff will be able to participate in, 
the results have been very positive and the residents seem to be enjoying their daily dance 
routine. Bingo is also always a favourite and we are playing regularly. Our hairdresser is back and 
everyone is looking lovely with their new haircuts.

Hopefully we’ll be able to start having events soon depending on the easing of restrictions.

Until next month, good wishes Cynthia.

From the Willows management - THANK YOU 
to all the nurses and frontline healthcare workers 
for your dedication, commitment and courage.

THE WILLOWS EXTRA

We have given a lot of thought to how we can re-introduce visitation to The Willows. 
Whilst visitation is still going to be restricted, we hope you will all be happy with our new 
plans. We have installed a blind between the downstairs lounge and dining room. There is a 
separate entrance to the dining room from the garden. All visitation will occur either in the 
gardens (weather permitting) or in the dining room.  

We are limiting all visits to 30 minutes by appointment only, with a maximum of 2 people per 
visit.  No-one is to enter The Willows through the main entrance, please use the dining room 
entrance.  We will require a copy of your up to date flu vaccination and we will be taking your 
temperature before entry. 

We will also be supplying hand sanitiser to be used before entry and would ask that you 
please maintain social distancing. No visitor should attend if they are unwell or displaying any 
cold/flu, respiratory or COVID-19 related symptoms. (please see below). We will be asking 
some screening questions about COVID-19 risk factors, please answer honestly. 

We will keep you updated with any visiting changes as advised by Government.  

Looking forward to seeing you all soon.

https://www.thewillowsprivatenursinghome.com.au/%23contact
https://www.thewillowsprivatenursinghome.com.au/%23contact
https://www.thewillowsprivatenursinghome.com.au/our-newsletters/
https://www.facebook.com/willowsprivatenursinghome/



